
2019 – 2020  School Year 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  
                                                                          

The Allison Park Elementary School is an approved schoolwide Title 1 program.  

This means we are able to provide all students with support and assistance.  The 

schoolwide program is a comprehensive reform strategy designed to upgrade the entire 

educational program in a Title I school.  The primary goal is to ensure that all students, 

particularly those who are low-achieving, demonstrate proficient and advanced levels of 

achievement on State academic achievement standards. Services provided may include 

parent participation in meetings, as well as decision making and resources.  The goal is 

to reinforce the skills taught in our curriculum and assist the student in achieving grade 

level proficiency in those skills.   

 

Your child will receive the services and/or supports from a faculty member, which 

may include your child's teacher, a reading specialist, or other content area specialist.  

The school personnel will work to provide your child with the necessary skills and 

supports to be more successful in achieving the expected learning standards. 

 

The grouping of students and instructors responsible for direct teaching may vary 

throughout the year as your child's needs change. Your child's progress will continue to 

be monitored to determine the continued need of services.  

 

If you have any questions or wish to request additional information about your 

child's progress, please do not hesitate to call the school at 724-745-4700, ext. 304. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Joseph Lemley 
Principal                                                                                                        

 

 


